
Hello Mr. Rempel and clerks,  

  

I am writing in regard to the latest proposal to build yet more housing on Janefield Ave. 

  

I am aware that voicing my opinion will most likely have little impact on the decision to 
move forward with the destruction of the area in question to make room for yet more 
people and in turn, the multiple issues that inevitably come with that which seems to be 
ignored (traffic, noise etc.). However, I feel I must at least try to share my views. 

  

Hopefully someone on the board can appreciate that this project will most 
definitely have a negative impact on some in the area, aside from the obvious wildlife 
that depend on the trees and bushes in this section of land that will be destroyed but 
also those whose properties border the building site. 

As I am sure you can appreciate, a home should be a place of privacy, safety and 
relaxation. Out of respect to these people, can you possibly stipulate that the developer 
construct a permanent privacy fence around this site? 

  

This entire project is extremely upsetting and I am very much opposed. I wanted to ask 
if there is going to be a public meeting date to have an opportunity to voice my concerns 
verbally? 

  

Thank you for your time and consideration 

  

Chris Mitchell 

 


